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Date: January 4, 2024 
 
To:  LOCSD Board of Directors 
 
From: Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
Subject: Agenda Item 6E – 01/04/2024 Board Meeting 
  December General Manager’s Report   
 
 
Solid Waste Rate Setting Manual Update. The Integrated Waste Management 
Authority is facilitating an update to the 1994 City of SLO Solid Waste Rate 
Setting Manual which many agencies in the county use to set solid waste rates. 
A group meeting was help in December to review rate setting manuals from other 
areas and to agree on a scope of work for a consultant to assist with the updating 
process. The hope is to get the update completed before June 2024 so it can be 
used in the next round of rate setting due to begin this summer/fall. 
 
Cabrillo Stormwater Basin/FEMA Update. Staff received a technical report from 
our geotechnical consultant, Yeh & Associates, which outlines a plan to ensure the 
long-term integrity of the basin’s north berm. Staff will update the Board with more 
information once the report has been thoroughly reviewed and cost estimates have 
been provided. 
 
FEMA is still reviewing the District’s submittal for reimbursement from the January 
2023 storms. 
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